ORIGINAL

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2005 2:45 PM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject:

050592-TP - ALLTEL/CAT Communications - Agreement

Dorothy, the company "forgot” to include the type of agreement in their letter. Can you please add "resale" to the docket
title?

Jeff Bates

Research Assistant

Competitive Markets & Enforcement
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Voice; 850-413-6538

Fax: 850-413-6539
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